
TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE 
THREE AFFILIATED TRIBES 
TRIBAL BUSINESS CHAMBERS 

Special Meeting 
May 1, 1989 

PRESENT: Jim Massett, Chairman; Delvin Driver, Acting Secretary; 
and Ed Lone Fight sitting in. 

ABSENT Titus Hall. 

OTHERS Judy Black Hawk, Recording Secretary. 

ITEM 1 

ITEM 2 

ITEM 3 

ITEM 4 

CALL TO ORDER 
Meeting called to order at 3:20 p.m. 

ROLL CALL 
Roll called by Acting Secretary Driver, quorum present. 

TRIBAL ROAD BLADER 
Discussion: Jim Massett said during a Transportation 
meeting he got approved to take the tribal blader to Twin 
Buttes to work on private roads. Jim said he would like 
to request $2,000 from Transportation's budget for fuel 
and maintenance. (Frank Henry, Hugh Baker and Ted Lone 
Fight III sitting in at 3:30p.m.) Delvin Driver wanted 
to know if there was going to be any money left over. 
Jim Massett said the budget has $3,800, but Frank Henry 
said we should be collecting about $1,400 from BIA for 
rental of the blade. Hugh Baker said I would agree to 
giving Twin Buttes $2,000 only if you blade the roads in 
Four Bears before you start your project in Twin Buttes. 
Jim Massett said he could not see bringing the blader all 
the way back to New Town just to blade Four Bears roads. 
Hugh Baker said he can get someone to drive the blader 
back to Four Bears. Ted Lone Fight III moved to approve 
Twin Buttes for $2,000; Mandaree for $2,000; Parshall for 
$500; Four Bears for $200 and the remainder to White 
Shield, seconded by Ed Lone Fight. 

VOTE: Unanimous-motion carried. 

ADJOURNMENT 
Meeting adjourned at 3:59 p.m. 
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Date 

ATTEST: 


